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For Immediate Release:
July 20, 2023

Contact: Ann Baldwin
Baldwin Media Strategic Communications ann@baldwinmedia.net
(860) 985-5621

Porter and Chester Institute to Host American Red Cross Blood Drive at Hamden Campus

Hamden, CT— Porter and Chester Institute will be hosting an American Red Cross Blood Drive on Wednesday, August 2 in their Student Lounge on the Hamden Campus located at 1245 Dixwell Avenue. This event will take place from 11:30 am until 4:30 pm and is available by appointment only.
[image: ]This event will not only positively impact our community but also give us an opportunity to come together. This blood drive aims to support our local hospitals and clinics by replenishing their blood supplies, which are crucial for saving lives and aiding in various medical treatments. By donating blood, we have the power to make a direct and significant impact on the lives of those in need.
To make this event a success, we need your participation and support. For more information or to schedule an appointment, visit RedCrossBlood.org and enter: PCHamden or call 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767).
About Porter and Chester Institute: Porter and Chester Institute (PCI), a private sector, post-secondary technical institution with eight campuses throughout Connecticut and Massachusetts, featuring twelve different career programs, supports committed students in achieving the technical and professional skills essential for their chosen career through industry- modeled, student-centered education and training. For more information, please visit PCI at www.PorterChester.edu or call (800) 870-6789.
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